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The Tuckahoe School Board of Trustees Chairman Robert E. Grisnik convened the Emergency 
Board Meeting at 9:54 a.m. 
 

 The following Board members and District officials were present: 
 
 Robert E. Grisnik, Chairman 
 Sean Hattrick, Vice-Chairman 
 Timothy M. Gilmartin, Trustee 
  
 Leonard Skuggevik, Superintendent  
 Linda Springer. District Clerk 
  
 
 The following individuals were also present:  None 
 
  

I. Pledge of Allegiance 
 
 

II. Resolution 
 
RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees approve payment of normal wages for all employee’s 
during the emergency mandatory closing of the Tuckahoe Common School District during the 
COVID-19 pandemic.   
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that should it be mandated that such payments should have to be 
recovered by the district, a long-term payment plan will be arranged on an individual basis with 
employees. 
 
Approve:  Motion made by Sean Hattrick, seconded by Timothy M. Gilmartin, and unanimously 
carried. 
 

 
At 10:26 a.m., Sean Hattrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Timothy M. 
Gilmartin, and unanimously carried. 
 
 
 

 Signed:  Linda Springer 
Linda Springer, District Clerk    
   


